[image: image1.jpg]PrimaryCa re:24®





                                                                                   Insert Practice Name
Insert Practice Address Line 1
Insert Practice Address Line 2
Insert Postcode
T: 0151 xxx xxxx

[Insert date]
Private & Confidential

[Insert Pt Name]
[Address line1]

[Address line 2]
[Address line 3]
[Postcode]
Dear [insert name]
Thank you for informing us that you wish to withdraw from the screening programme.

Under our guidelines we would like to invite you for one to one counselling to explain the benefits of smear tests and the implications of not having them. This counselling can be undertaken by our Practice Nurse or a GP and we will then be able to remove you from the National Screening Programme.  

After counselling, you will receive a disclaimer letter to sign and return to our central service agency, and your withdrawal from the programme will then be complete.

Please contact reception to make your appointment, and if possible it would be helpful if you could let the receptionist know the purpose of your visit when calling.
If you decide in the future that you wish to be re-added to the National Screening Programme this is a straightforward process, and you need only to inform us. 
If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact us or arrange to see your doctor or nurse.
Yours sincerely
[Insert Practice Name]
Cervical Screening Removal from Programme Letter – January 2018
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